

Tinkers Bridge Residents Association c/o Mrs A Rennie 46 Colne Tinkers Bridge Milton Keynes MK6 3DJ

20 July 2024

Dear Chair and members of the Residents Association,

Tinkers Bridge Residents Association Accounts February 2023 to January 2024

I can confirm that I examined the accounts on the 20th July 2024 for the above period and found no cause for concern in their recording and that the accounts accurately reflect the work undertaken by the Association.

In connection with my examination, no matter has come to my attention which gives me reasonable cause to believe that there are any discrepancies with the accounting for the Association.

I can confirm that the accounts for the above period are verified as being a true reflection of the financial transactions for the Tinkers Bridge Residents Association.

If you or any other person requires any further assistance with this matter please do not hesitate to contact me at the above offices.

Yours sincerely,

Paula Mason

Paula Mason Senior Permit Coordinator

Need to contact us?

Paula.mason@milton-keynes.gov.uk 07881 858 467 Civic, 1 Saxon Gate East, Milton Keynes MK9 3EJ www.milton-keynes.gov.uk